
Announcements for Friday, August 19, 2022 

❖ Come support our Bears TONIGHT at 7:00PM for our Pre-Season football 

game against Riverside. For fast entry bring $8.00 exact cash.  

 

❖ Calling all junior girls: If you would like to be an officer for Junior Ladies 

there will be an informational meeting on MONDAY, August 22nd at 9 am in 

Ms. Williams room. This is a social club with a focus on community service 

and spreading that Bartram Pride. 

 

❖ The Bartram Trail Theatre Department will be hosting a welcome event on 

Saturday, August 27th at 4 PM. If you are interested in joining or getting 

involved this year, this event is the perfect opportunity to meet new people 

and learn about the theatre program. For more information about the 

event, please visit Mr. Billy’s classroom (Room 221) located in the Fine Arts 

Wing. Information is posted outside the door. 

 

❖ The Theatre Department will be holding auditions for the fall production 

Noises Off on Tuesday, August 30th at 4 PM. If you are interested in 

auditioning for a role or getting involved behind the scenes, please visit Mr. 

Billy’s classroom (Room 221) located in the Fine Arts Wing. Audition 

information is posted outside the door. 

 

❖ National Honor Society tutoring will be starting next Wednesday after 

school in the Media Center. 

 

❖ Seniors – Herff Jones representatives will be in the courtyard TODAY during 

lunches to take orders for Graduation items for Seniors and Ring Orders for 

Seniors and Juniors. 

 


